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Last week Ivy, Mabel and Georgina 

attended a council meeting to share their 

petition for the reinstatement of the 

school streets traffic restrictions around 

the school. We are all very proud of how 

confidently and maturely they shared their 

views, in such a formal meeting. A video of 

the meeting is on the council website if you 

want to have a watch! 

This week Year 1 had a fantastic, if 

very cold, trip to the Golden Hinde as part 

of their pirate topic. 

On Wednesday Year 4 had their first 

workshop with Rich Mix, as part of their 

film making project. I'm looking forward to 

hearing their film ideas and future Oscar 

nominations! 

We ended the week with a fantastic 

assembly from Cherry class about the 

Ancient Egyptians. The children shared a 

wealth of knowledge, as well as making us all 

laugh! We are looking forward to Rowan 

class's turn next Friday. 

 

Gemma Anidi, Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

Sprouts – Charlie and Luca 

Broccoli – Layla and Aria 

Curly Kale – Evie and Thomas 

Beetroot – Henry and Arham 

Basil – Finlay and Rhys 

Thyme – Jeslord and Finlay 

Mint – Jaineel and Emma 

Lavender – Sveny and Jack 

Cherry – Zaheerah and Thomas 

Rowan – William and Queenie 

Willow – Tommy and Ayaan 

Oak – Sahat and Miraj 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Visit Tower Bridge or the Tower of London for £1 
each for Tower Hamlets residents 
Tower Bridge is launching an all new interactive Activity 
Trail starring Bella the Tower Bridge Cat! The trail is part 
of the normal entry ticket to Tower Bridge - and Tower 
Hamlets families can buy a community ticket for just £1 
each! From Saturday 11th February, join Bella and the 
characters from the award-winning books as you make 
your way through Tower Bridge. The Bridge Master and 
Bella’s team will all help you answer key questions 
about the history of London's defining landmark. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

WEDNESDAY 1ST FEBRUARY – SCHOOL CLOSED DUE TO STRIKE ACTION 

Thursday 2nd February, 9am in the library; parent consultation on our new draft Positive Relationships and 
Behaviour Policy. Please come along and share your thoughts. 

Parents’ evenings this term will be on the 27th and 28th February – the booking link was sent out last week.  
New school nurse drop in service on the first Thursday of the month. If you would like to make an appointment 
between 10 am-12 noon on Thursday 2nd February please email Kim. 
Friday 10th February after school, Year 6 will be selling scoubidou key rings to raise money for school journey and 
other leavers’ celebrations. 
We will be celebrating World Book Day in school on Friday 3rd March – start planning your costumes! 
Monday 6th March, 9am in the top hall, Year 6 SATs meeting for parents 
Class assemblies – all on Fridays at 9am PLEASE NOTE SEVERAL CHANGES OF DATE: 27th January, Cherry; 3rd 
February, Rowan; 10th February, Mint; 24th March, Lavender; 31st March, Basil; 19th May, Thyme; 26th May, Sprouts; 9th 
June Beetroot; 16th June, Broccoli; 23rd June, Curly Kale.  
 

Children are welcome to bring in a healthy snack for 
break time if they wish. This should be fruit, a cereal 
bar or crackers; no nuts, sesame, chocolate, crisps 
or sweets. Unfortunately we are no longer able to 
supply toasted beigels in the mornings.  


